
Today is the day of 

Easter joy.  

Dear friends of St. Gerard’s Mission 

Church, Bowen Island.  This comes to 

wish you a Happy Easter and to thank 

you again for your generosity to the  

Missionary work of the  

Religious of the  Sacred Heart in Uganda 

and Kenya. 

“May the risen Lord breathe on our minds 

and open our eyes that we may know him 

in the breaking of bread, and follow him in 

his risen life.”  (Opening prayer for  Easter    

Sunday morning Mass) 

With love  in the Heart of Jesus,  Sr. Jo, rscj 


